November 19, 1991

PENNSYLVANIA TEST AUDIT PROGRAM

BULLETIN #13

Bureau Circular Number 1235 dated October 25, 1990 announced the revised Test Audit Program to be effective January 1, 1991.

Under carrier notification it was recommended that one individual from each carrier group be designated as that group's contact for purposes of the Test Audit Program. We have received several telephone calls to provide the information verbally. We do need this information in writing.

Therefore, we will need, in writing, the name of the individual to be contacted to provide our office with the appropriate audit and claims information. In addition, we will need the name of the executive to whom the summary results should be forwarded.

We would appreciate this information being returned by December 12, 1990.

JOHN RITTERSBACHER VICE PRESIDENT

JHR/jh